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SB0053S01 - Workers' Compensation Coordination of Benefits

Amendments
Any Fiscal Impact - no Updated 01/25/2018 09:18:10 by Shelley Wiseman

Allowing PEHP to become a party to the administrative proceedings before the Labor

Commission will allow PEHP to better protect the health plan from cost shifting from the

worker's compensation carrier to the health plan.  While this may result in increased litigation

before the Labor Commission, PEHP does not anticipate an increase in overall litigation costs.


